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Announcement of Non Sai Subdistrict Administrative Organization
Subject : Policy to refrain from accepting gifts and all kinds of gratuities from
performing duties (No Gift Policy) of Non Sai Subdistrict Administrative Organization

With the Cabinet resolution on December 8, 2020, it approved the national reform
plan. Prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct (revised edition) by specifying
that there will be a drive To carry out important reform activities (Big Rock), all government
agencies must declare themselves as agencies. that all government officials do not accept gifts
and presents of any kind From performing duties (No Gift Policy).

To strengthen morality, ethics, and transparency in performing duties and
operations.Under the principles of good governance Non Sai Subdistrict Administrative
Organization would like to announce itself as an organization that does not accept gifts.
and all kinds of gifts while on duty Before or after performing duties every festival (No Gift
Policy) that may lead to discrimination or cause conflicts of interest. If you want to express
goodwill Connect with each other on various occasions Ask to use greeting cards or greetings

on social media instead of gifts and favors.
Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know. and continue to strictly adhere to

Announced on the 5 January 2024

(Mr. Sanguansak Yangkon)

Chief Executive of Non Sai Subdistrict Administrative Organization



